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4 events will be held next week to shed some light on the state's new voter  ID law that went
into effect Sunday. As Jane Klekamp tells us, The League of  Women Voters, AARP & the La
Crosse County Aging Unit are all in on the  educational sessions.

         

In addition to education about the law the League, AARP and the Aging Unit  will be available to
offer assistance to voters who want to get the ID to vote  but may not quite understand how,
when and where to begin. La Crosse County  Clerk, Ginny Dankmeyer will attend each event to
offer advice about the new law  and to answer questions. They will be held in Onalaska,
Holmen, La Crosse and  West Salem.
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